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Dear Sir,

In response to a query raised by a reader of Living World 
re Fig 2. in our article “Invasions of Hylesia metabus 
(Lepidoptera: Saturniidae, Hemileucinae) into Trinidad, 
West Indies” by Polar et al. in which the reader suggested 
that the Fig. 2 shows “current patterns” instead of “wind 
patterns” I have a statement from a meteorologist, Ms. A 
Aaron, which states “from my research, residual surface 

currents seem to be wind driven currents which implies 
that the pattern shown for the currents are also the pat-
terns of the wind. I hope this helps in some way”.

I remain,
Perry Polar
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